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Housing form for Swine Projects 

The Swine Committee will make random project visits. Hogs can be kept at a premise other than the owners at the discretion of the Swine Committee.  Each junior fair swine exhibitor who will NOT be keeping their project hog at their residence must submit a housing form to the Swine Committee by its April meeting date.  The Swine Committee will review the requests and will decide to either accept or deny them. Hogs MUST remain in Portage County, unless previously approved by OSU Extension and Portage County Randolph Fair Board (i.e. those that were grandfathered).
NOTE: This form must be filled out and returned to a Swine Committee member prior to the April 16, 2020 Swine Committee meeting.
Please fill out the information below (only 1 form is needed per family):
Date: ____________________________
4-H Member Name & Club:

_______________________________________________

Owner of residence where you pig(s) will be housed:

________________________________________________

Address where you pig(s) will be housed:
________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

_________________________________     ______________________________

4H Member Signature                                       Parent/Guardian Signature
